REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS

Ministry of Public Service, Administrative and Institutional Reforms

Circular Letter No.46 of 2023
E/15/1/9 12 September 2023

From: Secretary for Public Service

To: Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

Survey — Drivers in the Public Service

In the context of the National Road Safety Strategy 20156-2025, this Ministry
's conducting a survey with a view to setting up a comprehensive database of all
categoiies of Drivers employed in the Public Service.

2. The database will also include such information as to the types of vehicles in
ihe fleet of Ministries/Departments and records of accidents occurred, if any.

3. The above information will help in devising appropriate pclicies and
strategies to strengthen national prevention efforts tc cope with new challenges
regarding road safety and security.

4, it would be appreciated if you wouid kindly ensure the correct filling i1 of the
enclosed survey form which should be submitted to this Ministry by 29 September
2023 on email: bmumcsar@gmail.com at latest.

B ror any additional information, the Human Resource Planning and
£miployment Relations Unit of this Ministry is available on tel. 14055449.
email bmumcsar@gamail.com.

. Conhye
Secretary for Public Service

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service

SICOM Building 2, Corner Chevreau and Rev. Jean Lebrun Street, Port Louis
Telephone: 405 4100, Fax: 208 7639. E-mail: civser@govmu.org



